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Arun District Council 

 Civic Centre 

 Maltravers Road 

 Littlehampton 

 West Sussex BN17 5LF 

 

 Tel: 01903 737839 

email:  

www.arun.gov.uk 
 
 

21 August 2023 
 

Please ask for: 

 

Your Ref: EN010117.  Neil Crowther 

  Group Head of Planning 

Our Ref:   Direct Line:  

 
 
Dear Ms Davies 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 55  
Proposed Application by Rampion Extension Development Limited for an Order Granting 
Development Consent for the scheme Rampion 2 Offshore Wind Farm – EN010117  
Adequacy of consultation request 

 
Thank you for your invitation, dated 11 August 2023, to Arun District Council to comment as 
to whether the Applicant has complied, in relation to the application, with its duties under S.42, 
S.47 and S.48 of the Planning Act 2008. Our response below provides Arun District Council’s 
Adequacy of Consultation representation (S.55 of the Planning Act 2008). 

Arun District Council has reviewed the Consultation Report (Document Reference 5.1, dated 
August 2023) and considered points that were raised by Littlehampton area Community 
Organisations and Residents (in a letter dated January 2023). Arun District Council is satisfied 
that the Applicant has complied, in relation to the application, with the required duties to the 
Council under S.42, S.47 and S.48 of the Planning Act 2008. 

Yours 
 
 
 
Neil Crowther 
Group Head of Planning 
 
Arun District Council 

National Infrastructure  
Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
BS1 6P 




